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July 27, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Just one positive test result to report for today:  An individual last in the courthouse on 
Monday, July 25, on the 14th floor, has tested positive for COVID-19.  This individual complied 
with masking and distancing protocols, and individuals who had contact with the person have 
been notified.  GSA will clean the relevant spaces.   
 
 Thanks, all of you, for your cooperation with our court’s protocols.  I know it is not always 
easy or pleasant to play by the rules, but that’s what we all need to continue doing.  Please do 
your best to stay healthy and happy.   
 
 
  
       Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


